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From: ps [pauljwlr@verizon.net]

Sent:  Thursday, October 22, 2009 11:05 AM
To: EP, RegComments

Subject: wood fired boilers

Tate, Michele

As a Pennsylvania resident who comes home from work everyday
during the winter to find his home filled with the smell of wood
smoke, I am all for the regulation of wood boilers. I also have rights
and one of those should be a smoke free home. My house in Kane ,Pa
is surrounded on 3 sides by these wood fired heating units and they
need to be regulated. I've actually had guest at my home ask me
where my wood stove is because the smell in my house is so strong.
I've also had to rewash clothes that were left in the dryer because the
wind pushed the smoke through my dryer vent. Something needs to
be done and done now. It's about time the DER stepped in and
corrected this smelly problem. |

Paul Sirianni
501 Haines st.
Kane,pa. 16735
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